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In the near future, I plan to reintroduce SB 301 from last session that would reduce from 180 to 60
the number of days that members of the Pennsylvania National Guard must be deployed overseas before

qualifying for free or reduced price fishing license.

Act 21 of 2005 allowed members of the Pennsylvania Army National Guard or the Pennsylvania
Air National Guard who were deployed overseas for a period of 180 consecutive days or more within the
previous 24 months to apply for a a fishing license for $1.

My legislation would amend Title 30 (Fish) and to make members of the Pennsylvania National
Guard eligible for free or reduced price licenses if they were deployed overseas for a period of 60
consecutive days or more within the previous 24 months.

If you would like to co-sponsor this legislation, please email Tracy Polovick at
tpolovick@pasen.gov or call my office at 787-8524.




